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Dual Process Theory 2.0 2017-11-09
dual process theory 2 0 provides a comprehensive overview of the new
directions in which dual process research is heading human thinking is
often characterized as an interplay between intuition and deliberation
and this two headed dual process view of human thinking has been very
influential in the cognitive sciences and popular media however despite
the popularity of the dual process framework it faces multiple
challenges recent advances indicate that there is a strong need to re
think some of the fundamental assumptions of the original dual process
model with chapters written by leading scholars who have been actively
involved in the development of an upgraded dual process theory 2 0 this
edited volume presents an accessible overview of the latest empirical
findings and theoretical ideas with cutting edge insights on the
interaction between intuition and deliberation dual process theory 2 0
should be of interest to psychologists philosophers and economists who
are using dual process models

A Unified Theory of Polarity Sensitivity 2021
this book examines polarity sensitivity a ubiquitous phenomenon
involving expressions such as anybody nobody ever never somebody and
their counterparts in other languages with particular focus on arabic
these expressions belong to different classes such as negative and
positive polarity negative concord and negative indefinites which led to
examining their syntax and semantics separately in this book ahmad
alqassas pursues unified approach that relies on examining the
interaction between the various types of polarity sensitivity treating
this interaction is fundamental for scrutinizing their licensing
conditions alqassas draws on data from standard arabic and the major
regional dialects represented by jordanian egyptian moroccan and qatari
the book provides a new perspective on the syntax semantic interface and
develops a unified syntactic analysis for polarity sensitivity through
the micro comparative approach alqassas explains the distributional
contrasts with a minimal set of universal syntactic operations such as
merge move and agree and fine grained inventory of negative formal
features for polarity items and their licensors the features are simple
invisibles that paint a complex landscape of polarity the results
suggest that syntactic computation of arabic polarity externally merged
in left periphery is subservient to the conceptual intentional interface
alqassas argues for last resort insertion of covert negation operators
in the cp layer to interpret non strict ncis which is an extra mechanism
that serves the semantic interface but adds to the complexity of



syntactic computation likewise head npis in the left periphery require
licensing by operators higher than the tense phrase adding more
constraints on the syntactic licensing

Classics and Media Theory 2020-04-09
introducing a largely neglected area of existing interactions between
greco roman antiquity and media theory this volume addresses the
question of why interactions in this area matter and how they might be
developed further it aims not only to promote awareness of the presence
of the classics in media theory but also to encourage more media
attentiveness among scholars of greece and rome by bringing together an
international team of scholars with interdisciplinary expertise in areas
ranging from classical literature and classical reception studies to art
history media theory and media history film studies philosophy and
cultural studies the volume as a whole engages with numerous aspects of
classical greece and rome revolving around issues of philosophy cultural
history literature aesthetics and epistemology each chapter provides its
own definition of what constitutes mediality and how it operates
constructs different genealogies of the concept of the medium and
engages with emergent fields within media studies that range from
cultural techniques to media archaeology diagrammatology and
intermediality by seeking to foreground the persistency of greco roman
paradigms across the different strands of media theory the volume
persuasively calls for a closer consideration of the conceptual
underpinnings of the cultural practices around the transformation of
ancient greece and rome into classics

Aravind Rao's Law Guide 2020-06-15
aravind rao s law guide for ts and ap lawcet is an academic book to
crack ts and ap law entrance exam our endeavours to make this book for
the readers from various educational backgrounds we have made the
contents of this books relevant from the exam point of view and has been
updated as per the current exam pattern and this book covers various
topics for the exam

Algorithmic Decision Theory 2015-08-27
this book constitutes the thoroughly refereed conference proceedings of
the 4th international conference on algorithmic decision theory adt 2015
held in september 2015 in lexington usa the 32 full papers presented
were carefully selected from 76 submissions the papers are organized in



topical sections such as preferences manipulation learning and other
issues utility and decision theory argumentation bribery and control
social choice allocation and other problems doctoral consortium

Positioning the Academic Library within the
University 2021-05-13
academic libraries are facing uncertain times the international higher
education environment is very volatile and academic libraries and
librarians can play a major role in helping to strategically position
their parent institution within it in doing so there needs to be clarity
as to what the position of the academic library is with regard to the
role and function it has within the university and how library
leadership can have pan institutional influence and impact there are
several ways in which the academic library can position itself and this
collection demonstrates many of these strategic alignment with the
university and its mission is a fundamental part of successful
positioning as is being flexible adaptable and responsive to changing
needs requirements and expectations developments in research support and
scholarly communications as well as super convergences with other
academic support departments are examples of such responsiveness these
topics along with other emerging themes such as library functions and
institutional partnerships and collaborations are all discussed in the
book and provide the reader with a rich variety of reflections and case
studies on how academic libraries from across the globe have addressed
their position within their institution this book was originally
published as a special issue of the journal new review of academic
librarianship

Race, Gender, and Image Repair Theory 2018-11-08
race gender and image restoration theory how digital media change the
landscape explores themes that are relevant to the socio political
landscape of twenty first century america including race and gender
representation social media and traditional media framing and image
restoration management

Information Security Theory and Practice
2016-09-19
this volume constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 10th ifip wg 11
2 international conference on information security theory and practices



wistp 2016 held in heraklion crete greece in september 2016 the 13
revised full papers and 5 short papers presented together in this book
were carefully reviewed and selected from 29 submissions wistp 2016
sought original submissions from academia and industry presenting novel
research on all theoretical and practical aspects of security and
privacy as well as experimental studies of fielded systems the
application of security technology the implementation of systems and
lessons learned the papers are organized in topical sections on
authentication and key management secure hardware systems attacks to
software and network systems and access control and data protection

Dishonest Behavior: From Theory to Practice
2016-11-17
the rapidly growing field of behavioral ethics shows that dishonest acts
are highly prevalent in all walks of life from corruption among
politicians through flagrant cases of doping in sports to everyday slips
and misdemeanors of ordinary people who nevertheless perceive themselves
as highly moral when considered cumulatively these seemingly innocuous
and ordinary unethical behaviors cause considerable societal damage and
add up to billions of dollars annually research in behavioral ethics has
made tremendous advances in characterizing many contextual and social
factors that promote or hinder dishonesty these findings have prompted
the development of interventions to curb dishonesty and to help
individuals become more committed to ethical standards the current e
book includes studies that test and advance current theory and deepen
our understanding of the cognitive and physiological processes
underlying dishonest behavior discuss possible implications of findings
in behavioral ethics research for real life situations document
dishonest behavior in the field and or directly examines interventions
to reduce it

Technologies of Speculation 2020-07-28
an inquiry into what we can know in an age of surveillance and
algorithms knitting together contemporary technologies of datafication
to reveal a broader underlying shift in what counts as knowledge
technologies of speculation reframes today s major moral and political
controversies around algorithms and artificial intelligence how many
times we toss and turn in our sleep our voluminous social media activity
and location data our average resting heart rate and body temperature
new technologies of state and self surveillance promise to re enlighten
the black boxes of our bodies and minds but sun ha hong suggests that



the burden to know and to digest this information at alarming rates is
stripping away the liberal subject that knows for themselves and risks
undermining the pursuit of a rational public what we choose to track and
what kind of data is extracted from us shapes a society in which my own
experience and sensation is increasingly overruled by data driven
systems from the rapidly growing quantified self community to large
scale dragnet data collection in the name of counter terrorism and drone
warfare hong argues that data s promise of objective truth results in
new cultures of speculation in his analysis of the snowden affair hong
demonstrates an entirely new way of thinking through what we could know
and the political and philosophical stakes of the belief that data
equates to knowledge when we simply cannot process all the data at our
fingertips he argues we look past the inconvenient and the complicated
to favor the comprehensible in the process racial stereotypes and other
longstanding prejudices re enter our newest technologies by the back
door hong reveals the moral and philosophical equations embedded into
the algorithmic eye that now follows us all

Routledge Handbook of Physical Education
Pedagogies 2016-08-05
the first fully comprehensive review of theory research and practice in
physical education to be published in over a decade this handbook
represents an essential evidence based guide for all students
researchers and practitioners working in pe showcasing the latest
research and theoretical work it offers important insights into
effective curriculum management student learning teaching and teacher
development across a variety of learning environments this handbook not
only examines the methods influences and contexts of physical education
in schools but also discusses the implications for professional practice
it includes both the traditional and the transformative spanning
physical education pedagogies from the local to the international it
also explores key questions and analysis techniques used in pe research
illuminating the links between theory and practice its nine sections
cover a wide range of topics including curriculum theory development
policy and reform transformative pedagogies and adapted physical
activity educating teachers and analysing teaching the role of student
and teacher cognition achievement motivation offering an unprecedented
wealth of material the routledge handbook of physical education
pedagogies is an essential reference for any undergraduate or
postgraduate degree programme in physical education or sports coaching
and any teacher training course with a physical education element



Becoming a Multicultural Educator 2023-07-17
becoming a multicultural educator developing awareness gaining skills
and taking action focuses on the development and application of research
based curriculum instruction and assessment strategies for multicultural
education in pk 12 classrooms this text answers the growing need to
prepare teachers to work with diverse populations of students in a way
that is not just theoretical but readily applicable award winning
authors william a howe and penelope l lisi balance theory and research
via numerous exercises reflective experiences and lesson plans designed
to heighten readers cultural awareness knowledge base and skill set the
fully updated fourth edition is packed with new activities and exercises
to illustrate concepts along with new topics case studies and interviews
additional sections tackle current topics in multicultural education
including the disparate effects of covid the black lives matter movement
and the benefits of classroom diversity with the support of this
practical and highly readable book readers will be prepared to teach in
culturally responsive ways develop a critical understanding of culture
and its powerful influence on teaching and learning and feel empowered
to confront and address timely issues this title is accompanied by a
complete teaching and learning package contact your sage representative
to request a demo learning platform courseware sage vantage is an
intuitive learning platform that integrates quality sage textbook
content with assignable multimedia activities and auto graded
assessments to drive student engagement and ensure accountability
unparalleled in its ease of use and built for dynamic teaching and
learning vantage offers customizable lms integration and best in class
support it s a learning platform you and your students will actually
love learn more assignable video with assessment assignable video
available in sage vantage is tied to learning objectives and curated
exclusively for this text to bring concepts to life watch a sample video
now lms cartridge import this title s instructor resources into your
school s learning management system lms and save time don t use an lms
you can still access all of the same online resources for this title via
the password protected instructor resource site learn more

The Mandela Effect 2019-11-04
are we living in another reality how would you feel if one day you awoke
and discovered many things were different from the past you thought you
knew author research experiencer jp moss takes you through the world of
the mandela effect and asks the question are we being moved through
parallel realities



ISC Commerce Class-XII (Vol.Ii) 2016-10-26
isc commerce class xii vol ii

Explorations in Critical Studies of Advertising
2021-11-26
this volume provides a thoughtful and wide ranging exploration of
approaches to the critical study of advertising current and impending
practices of advertising have in many ways exceeded the grasp of
traditional modes of critique due at least in part to their being
formulated in very different historical conditions to begin to address
this lag this edited collection explores through critical discussion and
application a variety of critical approaches to advertising authors
address a variety of concrete examples in their chapters drawing on
existing research while presenting new findings where relevant in order
to maintain the relevance of this collection past this particular
historical moment however chapters do not simply report on empirical
work but develop a theoretical argument

Handbook of Research on Mixed Methods Research
in Information Science 2021-12-02
mixed methods research is becoming prevalent in many fields yet little
has been done to elevate mixed methods research in information science a
comprehensive picture of information science and its problems is needed
to further understand and address the issues associated with it as well
as how mixed methods research can be adapted and used the handbook of
research on mixed methods research in information science discusses the
quality of mixed methods studies and methodological transparency
sampling in mixed methods research and the application of theory in
mixed methods research throughout various contexts covering topics such
as the issues and potential directions for further research in mixed
methods this comprehensive major reference work is ideal for researchers
policymakers academicians librarians practitioners instructors and
students

Re/Formation and Identity 2018-07-05
this innovative book applies contemporary and emergent theories of
identity formation to timely questions of identity re formation and
development in immigrant families across diverse ethnicities and age



groups researchers from across the globe examine the ways in which
immigrants from africa asia europe and latin america dynamically adjust
adapt and resist aspects of their identities in their host countries as
a form of resilience the book provides a multidisciplinary approach to
studying the multidimensional complexities of identity development and
immigration and offers critical insights on the experiences of immigrant
families key areas of coverage include factors that affect identity
formation readjustment and maintenance including individual differences
and social environments influences of intersecting immigrant ecologies
such as family community and complex multidimensions of culture on
identity development current identity theories and their effectiveness
at addressing issues of ethnicity culture and immigration research
challenges to studying various forms of identity re formation and
identity the intersectionality of development culture and immigration is
an essential resource for researchers professors and graduate students
as well as clinicians professionals and policymakers in the fields of
developmental social and cross cultural psychology parenting and family
studies social work and all interrelated disciplines

Modern Discrete Mathematics and Analysis
2019-10-11
a variety of modern research in analysis and discrete mathematics is
provided in this book along with applications in cryptographic methods
and information security in order to explore new techniques methods and
problems for further investigation distinguished researchers and
scientists in analysis and discrete mathematics present their research
graduate students scientists and engineers interested in a broad
spectrum of current theories methods and applications in
interdisciplinary fields will find this book invaluable

If Einstein Ran the Schools 2017-11-01
many world class thinkers and creators have been concerned about the
state of education in the united states discover their thoughts on how
children really learn and what teachers must do to optimally tap
children s latent abilities during the last three decades education
reformers have pushed standardized testing and policies like no child
left behind and common core to improve test scores and proficiency in
basic skills however during this period that author thomas armstrong
calls the miseducation of america a number of troubling trends have
surfaced including a decrease in creative thinking scores among children
in kindergarten through third grade rather than focus on what s wrong



with the education system that has produced these outcomes armstrong
lays out what creative thinkers know about how children should be
educated in an extended thought experiment he asks what would happen if
we turned the reins of educational policy over not to the politicians
and educational bureaucrats but to eminent thinkers and creators like
albert einstein pablo picasso martin luther king jr rachel carson doris
lessing jane goodall and other seminal culture builders what might they
say about the best way to educate a child if einstein ran the schools
suggests that the answers to this intriguing question should guide
future efforts to reform our nation s schools

Technology Enhanced Innovative Assessment
2018-10-19
assessment innovation tied to technology is greatly needed in a wide
variety of assessment applications this book adopts an interdisciplinary
perspective to learn from advances in developing technology enhanced
innovative assessments from multiple fields the book chapters address
the development of virtual assessments including game based assessment
simulation based assessment and narrative based assessment as well as
how simulation and game based assessments serve both formative and
summative purposes further chapters address the critical challenge of
integrating assessment directly into the learning process so that
teacher effectiveness and student learning can be enhanced two chapters
specifically address the psychometric challenges related to innovative
items one chapter talks about evaluating the psychometric properties of
innovative items while the other chapter presents a new psychometric
model for calibrating innovative items embedded in multiple contexts in
addition validity issues are addressed related to technology enhanced
innovative assessment it is hoped that the book provides readers with
rich and useful information about the development of several types of
virtual assessments from multiple perspectives the authors include
experts from industry where innovative items have been used for many
years and experts from research institutes and universities who have
done pioneering work related to developing innovative items with
formative applications to facilitate learning in addition expert advice
has been provided on validating such work

Individuation, Process, and Scientific Practices
2017-08-23
what things count as individuals and how do we individuate them it is a



classic philosophical question often tackled from the perspective of
analytic metaphysics this volume proposes that there is another channel
by which to approach individuation from that of scientific practices
from this perspective the question then becomes how do scientists
individuate things and therefore count them as individuals this volume
collects the work of philosophers of science to engage with this central
philosophical conundrum from a new angle highlighting the crucial topic
of experimental individuation and building upon recent pioneering work
in the philosophy of science an introductory chapter foregrounds the
problem of individuation arguing it should be considered prior to the
topic of individuality the following chapters address individuation and
individuality from a variety of perspectives with prominent themes being
the importance of experimentation individuation as a process and
pluralism in individuation s criteria contributions examine
individuation in a wide range of sciences including stem cell biology
particle physics and community ecology other chapters examine the
metaphysics of individuation its bearing on realism antirealism debates
and interrogate epistemic aspects of individuation in scientific
practice in exploring individuation from the philosophy of biology
physics and other scientific subjects this volume ultimately argues for
the possibility of several criteria of individuation upending the tenets
of traditional metaphysics it provides insights for philosophers of
science but also for scientists interested in the conceptual foundations
of their work

Challenging the politics of early intervention
2018-04-05
a vital interrogation of the internationally accepted policy and
practice consensus that intervention to shape parenting in the early
years is the way to prevent disadvantage given the divisive assumptions
and essentialist ideas behind early years intervention in whose
interests does it really serve this book critically assesses assertions
that the wrong type of parenting has biological and cultural effects
stunting babies brain development and leading to a life of poverty and
under achievement it shows how early intervention policies underpinned
by interpretations of brain science perpetuate gendered classed and
raced inequalities the exploration of future directions will be welcomed
by those looking for a positive collectivist vision of the future that
addresses the real underlying issues in the creation of disadvantage



Handbook of Parallel Constraint Reasoning
2019-07-09
this is the first book presenting a broad overview of parallelism in
constraint based reasoning formalisms in recent years an increasing
number of contributions have been made on scaling constraint reasoning
thanks to parallel architectures the goal in this book is to overview
these achievements in a concise way assuming the reader is familiar with
the classical sequential background it presents work demonstrating the
use of multiple resources from single machine multi core and gpu based
computations to very large scale distributed execution platforms up to
80 000 processing units the contributions in the book cover the most
important and recent contributions in parallel propositional
satisfiability sat maximum satisfiability maxsat quantified boolean
formulas qbf satisfiability modulo theory smt theorem proving tp answer
set programming asp mixed integer linear programming milp constraint
programming cp stochastic local search sls optimal path finding with a
model checking for linear time temporal logic mc ltl binary decision
diagrams bdd and model based diagnosis mbd the book is suitable for
researchers graduate students advanced undergraduates and practitioners
who wish to learn about the state of the art in parallel constraint
reasoning

Global Competitiveness: Business Transformation
in the Digital Era 2017-05-03
the proceedings of the economics and business competitiveness
international conference ebcicon provides a selection of papers either
research results or literature reviews on business transformation in the
digital era nine major subject areas comprising accounting and
governance customer relations entrepreneurship environmental issues
finance and investment human capital industrial revolution 4 0
international issues and operations and supply chain management are
presented in the proceedings these papers will provide new insights into
the knowledge and practice of business and economics in the digital era
therefore parties involved in business and economics such as academics
practitioners business leaders and others will be interested in the
contents of the proceedings



Data Analytics in Digital Humanities 2018-08-23
this book covers computationally innovative methods and technologies
including data collection and elicitation data processing data analysis
data visualizations and data presentation it explores how digital
humanists have harnessed the hypersociality and social technologies
benefited from the open source sharing not only of data but of code and
made technological capabilities a critical part of humanities work
chapters are written by researchers from around the world bringing
perspectives from diverse fields and subject areas the respective
authors describe their work their research and their learning topics
include semantic web for cultural heritage valorization machine learning
for parody detection by classification psychological text analysis
crowdsourcing imagery coding in natural disasters and creating
inheritable digital codebooks designed for researchers and academics
this book is suitable for those interested in methodologies and
analytics that can be applied in literature history philosophy
linguistics and related disciplines professionals such as librarians
archivists and historians will also find the content informative and
instructive

Rules and Reasoning 2019-10-23
this book constitutes the proceedings of the international joint
conference on rules and reasoning ruleml rr 2018 held in luxembourg
during september 2018 this is the second conference of a new series
joining the efforts of two existing conference series namely ruleml
international rule symposium and rr reasoning and rule systems the 10
full research papers presented together with 5 long technical
communications and 7 short papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 33 submissions

Morality and Epistemic Judgment 2018-09-13
moral judgments attempt to describe a reality that does not exist so
they are all false this is the moral error theory a deeply troubling yet
plausible view that is now one of the canonical positions in moral
philosophy the most compelling argument against it is the argument from
analogy according to this the moral error theory should be rejected
because it would seriously compromise our practice of making epistemic
judgments judgments about how we ought to form and revise our beliefs in
light of our evidence and could undermine systematic thought and reason
themselves christopher cowie provides a novel assessment of the recent



attention paid to this topic in moral philosophy and epistemology he
reasons that the argument from analogy fails because moral judgments are
unlike judgments about how we ought to form and revise our beliefs in
light of our evidence on that basis a moral error theory does not
compromise the practice of making epistemic judgments the moral error
theory may be true after all cowie concludes and if it is then we will
simply have to live with its concerning consequences

Self-praise in the US American sitcom The Big
Bang Theory 2020-05-05
seminar paper from the year 2014 in the subject english language and
literature studies other grade 1 3 university of bonn language english
abstract even though self praise poses a socially problematic speech act
it appears that self praise is used in sitcoms quite often for comic
effects this term paper deals with the question which strategies the
fictional character sheldon cooper in the us american sitcom the big
bang theory applies when performing self praise on that account the
paper will follow the lead of daria dayter in her article self praise in
microblogging the strategies for self praise found by dayter will
present the framework for this specific study therefore this paper will
not deal with structural characteristics of those utterance but only
with the strategies applied as self praise seems to be used for comic
effects in the sitcom i assume that the results conducted in this paper
will not contain many mitigation devices when self praise is being
performed furthermore it seems that the article by dayter is the only
specific study on self praise so far hence the study of self praise
poses a quite unsought area and thus provides the possibility for an
individual study that will not have to rely on previous studies with a
similar content as this paper deals with self praise in the us american
sitcom it poses an interesting crossover between the fields of film
language and self praise studies as the study of self praise
increasingly gained attention among researchers since self portrayal via
social media websites like twitter became possible and almost socially
acceptable spreading the issue to a scripted context constitutes a
completely unexplored area of research in this paper i will first give a
brief overview of dayter s study on the topic in my literature review
section i will also take into account some important studies on
compliment responses as dayter extracted her strategies for self praise
from those then there will be an elaboration on the methodology applied
to this paper followed by a more detailed outline of the strategies and
the data that will be investigated in this work afterwards the results
will be presented and ultimately a critical discussion of the findings



in the end a conclusion will be provided to give an overview for further
possible fields of research and to offer a precise summary of the
results

Capitalism and Freedom in African Political
Philosophy 2019-12-12
this book investigates capitalism and freedom the guiding forces of many
political systems in african philosophy it builds on classical and
neoliberal capitalism rooted in private property and freedom and argues
for the presence of these elements in the traditional and modern african
political systems the author argues that while these elements are partly
imported from western capitalists they are equally traceable in african
traditional political systems kayange argues that african politics is
marred by a conflict between embracing capitalism and freedom
individualism on the one hand and socialism founded on african
communitarianism and communist ideas on the other this conflict has
affected policy development and implementation and has significantly
contributed towards the socio economic and ethical crises that are
recurrent in most of the african countries

Creating Economic Space for Social Innovation
2016-11-12
this book draws upon economic and sociological theory to provide a
comprehensive discussion of economic space for social innovation
addressing especially marginalized groups and the long term projects
programmes and policies that have emerged and evolved within and across
european states it approaches the explanatory and normative questions
raised by this topic via a novel approach the extended social grid model
esgm taking inspiration from the fields of economic sociology and ethics
this model shows that social innovation processes must be structural and
require change in power relations if marginalization is to be
effectively dealt with via social innovation part i of the book sets out
the esgm including an exposition on the model along with background
chapters on innovation power and marginalization ethics and social
innovation and empirical methods part ii explores the model with a focus
on social innovation trajectories of social housing drinking water
provision employment education and food provision it also explores the
operationalization of the model with a view to agency and empowerment as
well as social innovation policy in europe and the use of social impact
bonds as a tool for financing social innovation part iii revisits the



esgm and considers the explanatory adequacy and fruitfulness of the
model for innovation research and for theorizing social innovation
addressing questions on the role and limitations of participation in
social innovation for the marginalized the role of capital for creating
economic space for capabilities and how we can approach the social
impact of social innovation this collection of essays presents a diverse
range of perspectives on understanding and addressing the key issue of
marginalization and offers key recommendations for policy makers
engaging with social innovation across the european union and beyond

Paradigms and Theories Influencing Policies in
the South African and International Water
Sectors 2022-05-05
this book presents a new way of looking at and analyzing policies
programs and or plans in which research scientists have used their
knowledge to develop mechanisms such as south africa s national water
resource strategy second edition australian and south african climate
change adaptation strategies for government entities and the undp s
water and ocean governance focus area it critically assesses how science
can be used in the service of society and how researchers and
practitioners can bridge the gaps that arise as a result of incomplete
thinking presenting a bird s eye view of how thinking and understanding
operate in the policy context it offers a valuable contribution to
fields of inquiry such as research methods comparative analyses
political science international relations and the natural and social
sciences in general this book fills a market gap providing real world
solutions to the practical application of science paradigms and theories

The SAGE Handbook of Qualitative Research in the
Asian Context 2019-07-29
spanning the full research process from philosophy and ethics to design
and methods and through data collection management analysis and
dissemination this handbook focuses specifically on the practicalities
needed to conduct effective and culturally responsive research in the
asian context

Utility, Publicity, and Law 2018-02-21
the essays in this volume offer a reassessment of jeremy bentham s



strikingly original legal philosophy early on bentham discovered his
genius for legislation legislation included not only lawmaking and code
writing but also political and social institution building and
engineering of public spaces for effective control of the exercise of
political power in his general philosophical work bentham sought to
articulate a public philosophy to guide and direct all of his
legislative efforts part i explores the philosophical foundations of his
public philosophy his theory of meaning and framework for analysis and
definition of key concepts his theory of human affections and
motivations and his utilitarian theory of value it is argued that while
concepts of pleasure and happiness play nominal roles in his theory of
value concepts of publicity equality and interests emerge as the
dominant concepts of his public philosophy part ii explores several
dimensions of bentham s jurisprudence including his radically revised
command model of law his early reflections on justice and law in
adjudication his theories of judicial evidence constitutional rights the
rule of law and international law the concluding essay demonstrates the
centrality of the notion of publicity in his moral legal and political
thought emerging from this study is a positivist legal theory and a
utilitarian moral political philosophy that challenge in fundamental
ways contemporary understandings of those doctrines

Policy Analysis in the United States 2023-03-07
policy analysis in the united states gathers a group of original
contributions by scholars and leading practitioners of public policy
analysis originating in the united states the field of public policy
analysis has affected nations around the world and been enhanced by
contributions of scholars and practitioners in other regions but it
remains most highly developed and practiced in education and government
here this volume explores the nature of policy analysis in different
sectors and at different levels of government as well as by
nongovernmental actors such as unions businesses ngos and the media

Metaphysics and Gender: The Normative Art of
Nature and Its Human Imitations 2020-01-24
the emergent science of transgenderism and related philosophies of
gender propose a full scale inversion of the understanding of god man
and the created order articulated in classical metaphysics undermining
and parodying both the causality and ontology voiced by genesis 1 27 god
created man in his own image male and female he created them whether
through subversive performative identity or by surgical sex change the



divinely made human person is now threatened with abolition and
replacement by the self made man and the man made woman in metaphysics
and gender michele m schumacher offers a corrective to this distorted
and distorting outlook calling for the recovery of an anthropological
vision rooted in recognition of the normative divine art of nature and
of the likeness and far greater unlikeness between divine and human
causality surveying contemporary transgender trends schumacher
identifies and excavates their conceptual and ideological foundations in
the gender theory of judith butler the existentialist feminism of simone
de beauvoir and the atheistic existentialism of jean paul sartre to the
erroneous philosophical presuppositions of these thinkers schumacher
contrasts the metaphysically grounded thought of aristotle and thomas
aquinas advancing their positive account of the good of creation and of
the meaning of ethical norms human freedom and natural inclinations and
embodiment and mounting a timely and trenchant defense of the divinely
created human person

The Sartrean Mind 2016-11-18
jean paul sartre was one of the most important philosophers of the
twentieth century his influence extends beyond academic philosophy to
areas as diverse as anti colonial movements youth culture literary
criticism and artistic developments around the world beginning with an
introduction and biography of jean paul sartre by matthew c eshleman 42
chapters by a team of international contributors cover all the major
aspects of sartre s thought in the following key areas sartre s
philosophical and historical context sartre and phenomenology sartre
existentialism and ontology sartre and ethics sartre and political
theory aesthetics literature and biography sartre s engagements with
other thinkers the sartrean mind is the most comprehensive collection on
sartre published to date it is essential reading for students and
researchers in philosophy as well as for those in related disciplines
where sartre s work has continuing importance such as literature french
studies and politics

The Routledge Companion to Digital Journalism
Studies 2017-05-24
the routledge companion to digital journalism studies offers an
unprecedented collection of essays addressing the key issues and debates
shaping the field of digital journalism studies today across the last
decade journalism has undergone many changes which have driven scholars
to reassess its most fundamental questions and in the face of digital



change to ask again who is a journalist and what is journalism this
companion explores a developing scholarly agenda committed to
understanding digital journalism and brings together the work of key
scholars seeking to address key theoretical concerns and solve unique
methodological riddles compiled of 58 original essays from distinguished
academics across the globe this companion draws together the work of
those making sense of this fundamental reconceptualization of journalism
and assesses its impacts on journalism s products its practices
resources and its relationship with audiences it also outlines the
challenge presented by studying digital journalism and more importantly
offers a first set of answers this collection is the very first of its
kind to attempt to distinguish this emerging field as a unique area of
academic inquiry through identifying its core questions and presenting
its fundamental debates this companion sets the agenda for years to come
in defining this new field of study as digital journalism studies making
it an essential point of reference for students and scholars of
journalism

Biological Individuality 2019-01-08
introduction working together on individuality lynn k nyhart and scott
lidgard the work of biological individuality concepts and contexts scott
lidgard and lynn k nyhart cells colonies and clones individuality in the
volvocine algae matthew d herron individuality and the control of life
cycles beckett sterner discovering the ties that bind cell cell
communication and the development of cell sociology andrew s reynolds
alternation of generations and individuality 1851 lynn k nyhart and
scott lidgard spencer s evolutionary entanglement from liminal
individuals to implicit collectivities snait gissis biological
individuality and enkapsis from martin heidenhain s synthesiology to the
völkisch national community olivier rieppel parasitology zoology and
society in france ca 1880 1920 michael a osborne metabolism autonomy and
individuality hannah landecker bodily parts in the structure function
dialectic ingo brigandt commentaries historical biological and
philosophical perspectives distrust that particular intuition resilient
essentialisms and empirical challenges in the history of biological
individuality james elwick biological individuality a relational reading
scott f gilbert philosophical dimensions of individuality alan c love
and ingo brigandt

Critical Rhythm 2024-04-25
this book shows how rhythm constitutes an untapped resource for



understanding poetry intervening in recent debates over formalism
historicism and poetics the authors show how rhythm is at once a
defamiliarizing aesthetic force and an unstable concept distinct from
the related terms to which it s often assimilated scansion prosody meter
rhythm makes legible a range of ways poetry affects us that cannot be
parsed through the traditional resources of poetic theory rhythm has
rich but also problematic roots in still lingering nineteenth century
notions of primitive oral communal and sometimes racialized poetics but
there are reasons to understand and even embrace its seductions
including its resistance to lyrical voice and even identity through
exploration of rhythm s genealogies and present critical debates the
essays consistently warn against taking rhythm to be a given form
offering ready made resources for interpretation pressing beyond poetry
handbooks isolated descriptions of technique or inductive declarations
of what rhythm is the essays ask what it means to think rhythm rhythm
the contributors show happens relative to the body on the one hand and
to language on the other two categories that are distinct from the
literary the mode through which poetics has tended to be analyzed beyond
articulating what rhythm does to poetry the contributors undertake a
genealogical and theoretical analysis of how rhythm as a human
experience has come to be articulated through poetry and poetics the
resulting work helps us better understand poetry both on its own terms
and in its continuities with other experiences and other arts
contributors derek attridge tom cable jonathan culler natalie gerber ben
glaser virginia jackson simon jarvis ewan jones erin kappeler meredith
martin david nowell smith yopie prins haun saussy

The Epistemology of Desire and the Problem of
Nihilism
most people have wondered whether anything really matters some have
temporarily thought that nothing really matters and some philosophers
have defended the view that nothing really matters however if someone
thinks that nothing matters if they are a nihilist about value then it
seems that it is irrational for them to care about anything it seems
that nihilism about value mandates total indifference this is the
problem of nihilism allan hazlett addresses in the epistemology of
desire and the problem of nihilism hazlett argues that the problem of
nihilism arises because desire and thus caring is a species of
evaluation that admits of irrationality this contradicts the influential
humean view that desire does not admit of irrationality which has a
ready solution to the problem of nihilism since desire does not admit of
irrationality it cannot be irrational to care about something that you



believe does not matter however following g e anscombe hazlett argues
that desire has the same relationship to goodness as belief has to truth
just as truth is the accuracy condition for belief goodness is the
accuracy condition for desire this reveals desire as an appropriate
target of epistemological inquiry in the same way that belief is an
appropriate target of epistemological inquiry desires can amount to
knowledge in the same way that beliefs can amount to knowledge and
crucially for the problem of nihilism desire admits of irrationality in
the same way that belief admits of irrationality nevertheless although
it is obviously irrational to believe something that you believe is not
true hazlett argues that it is not irrational to desire something you
believe is not good despite the fact that goodness is the accuracy
condition for desire this provides a solution to the problem of nihilism
and shows that nihilism about value can coherently be combined with the
anti humean view that desire is a species of evaluation
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